JULY 13, 2010 MINUTES
KURE COMMUNITY CENTER
The meeting was called to order at 10;05 A M
Those in attendance were ; Jeannie Gordon, Lori Eccleston,
Pam Bramhall, Linda Newton, Charlotte Philemon, Frances Regan,
and our newest soon to be member Donna Budd.

After an opening prayer the May minutes were approved.

A yvear end financial report was given by our treasurer Jeannie
Gordon.

We selected an interim secertary to serve the balance of the
term since the resination of Pat Slachetka.

Charlotte Philemon will send thank yous to Pat for her outstanding
service and dedication while on our committe. We will miss Pat.

Also thank you notes to Tom Barber and John Hughes for the
beautiful work on our kitchen counter tops. All of their
labor was volunteered. We are so grateful.

Some discussion about our dances more on this at our August
meeting.

There was a lengthy discussion on planning for our annual
BAR B QUE fund raiser to be held AUGUST, 14, 2010!

Some discussion to purchase another fan for times when the
building is hard to cool. Pam Bramhall will purchase this.

Meeting adjourned at 11 ; 45 A M.

Next meeting will be on AUGUST 10, 2010.

Respectfully Submitted,

Frances S. Regan Chairwoman



